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MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & Last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   1
st
 Sunday of the month       2.00 - - - - - 

       

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets on the 2

nd
 Wed. 

of every month after Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – *meeting held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre  

*4
th

 Degree-3
rd

 Thurs. of the month - 7pm Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR: Michael O’Rielly - 250.477.8950 

3
rd

 Degree(Council 1256) -1
st
 Mon. & 2

nd
 Thurs. at 7.00 p.m. Grand Knight: Don Lambton - 250.995.1531 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

 NAME:   ____________________________________________________ 

                                                                        

 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

  

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if 

you are thinking that there is no way out of this situation 

for you; if you want to talk to someone, call, text 

250.812.0087 email: respectlifem@gmail.com 
  

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a 

low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come to the 

sacristy before Mass and inform the priest. 
 

Traditional Latin Mass for July 
Wed. July 13

th
 – 9:00am: Votive Mass of the  

                                             Precious Blood of Jesus  

                             Litany of the Precious Blood after Mass 

Wed. July 15
th

 – 9:00am: Feast of St. Henry II, Holy   

                                            Roman Emperor 

Sun. July 17
th

 – Noon: Ninth Sunday after Pentecost 

Fri. 22
nd

 – 9:00am: Feast of St. Mary Magdalene,   

                                  Penitent 

Sun. July 24
th

 – Noon: Tenth Sunday after Pentecost 

Fri. July 29th – 9:00am: Feast of St. Martha, Virgin 

Sun. July 31
st
-Noon: Eleventh Sunday after Pentecost 

               

Piano Lessons! 
Queen of Peace, Music Director Helen Krauch, 

offering piano lessons in your own home all ages and 

levels - Contact: 778-922-3684  

Email: krauchenator@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

MASS 

 

INTENTIONS 

For:    

Requested by: 

July 12 TUESDAY 

 

 

July 13 WEDNESDAY 

 

 

July 14 THURSDAY personal intentions   

Leszek Richmond 

July 15  FRIDAY 

 

Anne Wauthy 

Yves Wauthy 

July 16 

 

SATURDAY special  intentions   

Augustina Manguerra 
 

July 19 TUESDAY Ligia Rosa Rames de Castellanos+ 

Heidy Lopez 

July 20 WEDNESDAY        NO MASS 
 (Clergy Study Day) 

July 21 THURSDAY  

July 22 FRIDAY  

July 23 SATURDAY Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Ann VanNoordt 
 

 

Please remember the following persons who are ill 

in your prayers: Barbara Dunahee, Lucy Praud,  

Lorna Cue, Dina McGregor, Ann VanNoordt,  

Lynn Wood, Agnes Berard, Christine Stornebrink,  

Frank Domotor, Anneke McKay,            
 

 

Condolences: 

We join in extending our deepest condolences to 

the family and friends of ‘Bernie Jordens’ and  

‘Christina MacDonald’.   

May their souls and all the souls of the faithful 

departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Amen  
 

Diocese of Victoria - Executive Assistant 
The Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria is seeking a full-

time executive assistant to support the Chief Financial 

Officer and senior leadership by performing designated 

responsibilities to ensure optimal day to day workflow. 

The incumbent provides comprehensive administrative 

support in a professional, courteous and efficient manner 

while maintaining absolute confidentiality. 

Please submit a résumé and a cover letter by August 

15, 2016 to: 

Leah MacKenzie, Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria 

Email: leahm@rcdvictoria.org  

Full details of the position can be found on the Diocese 

website: http://www.rcdvictoria.org/employment.php 
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Victoria, BC Association of Catholic Leaders 
Holy Happy Hour, Moxies Grill - 1010 Yates St. 

(corner of Yates and Vancouver) on Thursday, July 14
th

, 

5-7pm  Cost: No fee to join - individuals are 

responsible for their own drinks / food. 
Join us in the private room upstairs at Moxies as we mix 

and mingle with our fellow Catholic business colleagues, 

enjoy a glass of wine/ beer or a cocktail and savour some 

delicious food.  You don't have to stay for long, but we 

would love to see you, expand our network and help each 

other to grow as Catholics in the community. 

There is plenty of street parking and also a parking lot 

right behind the restaurant. Please let us know if you'll be 

joining us so we can ensure we have adequate space. 

Looking forward to seeing you. Please feel free to share 

with friends, family and colleagues who may be interested 

in the ACL. 

Anita Voorsluys on behalf of 

Victoria, BC Association of Catholic Leaders 
 

 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Victoria 

                 Jawl & Bundon Barristers & Solicitors 
Bursary 

The Diocese of Victoria is pleased to announce the 

Jawl & Bundon $2,500 Bursary for a graduating 

Catholic student in the Diocese of Victoria. 

Criteria 

• A grade 12 Catholic student from the Diocese of    

  Victoria 

• Acceptance in a post-secondary institution 

• Demonstration of good citizenship 

• Preference will be given to students who live   

   outside Greater Victoria & Nanaimo 

• Preference will be given to First Nations students 

Items to Complete & Submit 

• Jawl & Bundon, Barristers & Solicitors, Bursary    

  Application form 

• Recommendation from your parish priest 

• Certification of post-secondary acceptance or  

   registration 

• An application letter explaining how you meet the  

  criteria, including: 

• your community involvement and service activities 

• your accomplishments, awards and relevant   

   activities 

• your post-secondary plans 

• a brief explanation of your (or your family’s)   

  financial needs  

Please submit the above by July 15, 2016 to: 

Diocese of Victoria - 1 – 4044 Nelthorpe Street,  

Victoria, BC V8X 2A1 Application forms and information 

on the Bursary are available on our website at: 

www.rcdvictoria.org/bursaries.php or contacting the  

Diocese of Victoria at (250) 479-1331 
 

 

 

 

Cathedral Bible Camp 
St. Andrew’s summer camp will take place July 18 to the 

22 at St. Andrew's High school. This camp runs from 

9:00 to 4:00 each day with an extra hour of care before 

and after at no extra charge. We provide T-shirts, snacks 

and plenty of opportunity for activity. We will have 

two field trips and will be taking Wilson transportation to 

transport the children. Camp is faith based and open to 

children from the ages of 4 to 12. The cost of camp is 

$50.00/child, to register please call the Cathedral office at  

250-388-5571 or standrewscathedral@gmail.com  
 

St. Andrew’s Regional High School 
Applications are being accepted for Grades 8-12   

Please contact the school office for more information  

or to book a tour.  250-479-1414. Andrew J. Keleher,  

Principal, St. Andrew’s Regional High School 
 

Island Catholic Schools 

Will be accepting applications for the following 

positions:   

 Approximately 2 teachers for St. Andrew’s 

Regional High School in the following areas:  Math 

specialist, Art Specialist, Rowing Coach and Teacher, 

English/Socials/ English Language Development,                

French (0.15) 

 Special Education Assistants,  

St. Andrew’s Regional High School 

 Director for St. Joseph’s School, Victoria,  

Early Learning Centre 

 Special Education Assistants  

for St. Joseph’s School, Victoria 

 Primary teachers for John Paul II School,  

Port Alberni 

 Special Education Assistant 

for St. Joseph’s School, Chemainus 

Application forms and details are posted on 

 http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 

Mary Carmichael, Executive Assistant 

Island Catholic Schools - mcarmichael@cisdv.bc.ca 

250-727-6893 - 250-727-6879 (fax) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
St. Patrick’s Church in Oak Bay has a Eucharistic 

Chapel that is available day and night (24 / 7).  The chapel 

can be accessed through the Parish Centre between 8:00 

a.m. and 4:00 p.m. from Monday to Friday.  For visits 

after office hours, a person must register with the parish 

office (250-592-7391)  to be assigned a code which will 

allow entry through the door at the back of the church.  

Access to the back of the church is from Carrick Street." 
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Diocesan Family Conference 
IMPORTANT FAMILY CONFERENCE UPDATE: 

Sadly, our dear Fr Clair has taken ill and will not be able 

to join us at our Diocesan Family Conference this  

Aug 12-14. The good news is, God has promptly 

answered our prayers, and has given us a new keynote 

speaker, Sister John Mary Sullivan FSE, from the Office 

of Life, Marriage and Family for the Archdiocese of 

Vancouver. Sister Sullivan, a graduate of the John Paul II 

Institute for Studies on Marriage and the Family in 

Washington, D.C., worked as a family therapist for eight 

years. As a Franciscan Sister of the Eucharist, she is 

passionate about all things family; marriage preparation, 

fertility awareness and natural family planning, personal 

formation, marriage enrichment, and parenting. We are 

thrilled and excited to have her join us and we know you 

and your family will be richly blessed by her story.  

Bishop Gary, Fr Stephen Paine and Fr Dean 

Henderson will join us too as we pray, play and deepen 

our family relationships on the beautiful shores of 

Nanoose Bay. To register please go to rcd.victoria.org 

For more information email reine_and_ian@hotmail.com  
 

Monastery of the Poor Clare in Duncan 
Parishioners are invited to join Perlita for the Feast 

Of St. Clare to the Monastery of the Poor Clare in 

Duncan, B.C. on August 13, 2016.  This is a first 

come first serve basis.  Only 47 seats available, for 

more information or to reserve your seat please call 

250-294-3175 or 250-598-1247, e-mail 

pamaranperlita@gmail.com   
  

 "The Western Canadian Association of   

    Catholic Youth Ministry (WCACYM)” 
Will be offering a summer seminar in Youth 

Ministry, three courses will be offered in the week of 

August 15-21, 2016 in Saskatoon. Bursaries are 

available. For more information, contact the 

Diocesan Youth Office at 250-479-1331 or email 

Kelly Bourke at kbourke@rcdvictoria.org 
 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Centennial Retreat 
Join us in a prayerful celebration of 100 years of 

service on Vancouver Island. Sat. Sept. 10
th 

- Sun. 

Sept. 11
th

, 2016 – Bethlehem Retreat Centre, 

Nanaimo, BC Cost: $150. (Early Bird, $130 until 

June 30
th

) Commuter: $94 Retreat Directors: Fr. John 

Brioux OMI, Fr. Jim Bekkema, SSVP Chaplain For 

more information & registration: 250.727.0007     
 

“Our Place” Request 
Summer’s here! Donations of hats, sunscreen, and 

socks help in the heat! Donations can be dropped off 

at 919 Pandora at our front reception desk. 

Men’s Shoes Needed! Spending all day on your feet 

takes a toll on shoes (and socks!) Summer seems to  

 
 

 

be already here, and we are in severe need of MEN’S 

SHOES for the season. We especially need difficult 

to find sizes like sizes 12, 13 and 14.  Donations can 

be dropped off at 919 Pandora at our front reception 

desk. 

Support the Artists at ‘Our Place’ by Donating 

Art Supplies 

Do you have any new or gently used art supplies, 

especially wood carving tools, sitting unused in a 

closet?  Many of our family members are very 

talented artists but lack the supplies to create their 

projects. Please drop off your art supplies at 

Reception at Our Place 919 Pandora Ave. There are 

also opportunities for community artists to share their 

knowledge with budding young artists at Choices 

interested in developing new skills. Phone Patricia 

for program volunteer opportunities 250-388-7112 

ext. 263 
 

Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops 
The Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops has 

revised its Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide webpage 

to centralize resources from several organizations and 

dioceses across Canada, you can access their page in 

two ways diocesan homepage: www.rcdvictoria.org 

or directly on the CCCB site: 

http://www.cccb.ca/site/eng/media-room/euthanasia-

and-assisted-suicide 
                             

EWTN Needs Media Missionaries! 
Has EWTN Global Catholic Network impacted your 

life? Would you like to tell others about Christ and His 

Church with EWTN?  If so, become an EWTN Media 

Missionary right where you are and make your parish, 

community, family, and friends aware of EWTN as the 

best source for Catholic television, radio, online and print 

resources. To learn more, go to: 

www.ewtnmissionaries.com or call us 205-795-5771 
Yours in Christ, 

Sarah Du Broy – EWTN - www.ewtn.com 

Regional Marketing Manager of Canada 

Email: sdubroy@ewtn.com       Cell: 613-915-0972    
  

Assisted suicide law already 

weakening respect for life 
 

The Most Reverend J. Michael Miller 

(is the Catholic archbishop of Vancouver) 
 

With assisted suicide now the law of the land and 

claiming its first victims, I am greatly alarmed by the 

impact it is having on attitudes toward those who are 

suffering as their lives wane. 
 

Last week in B.C. we saw the first constitutional 

challenge of the new law, demanding assisted suicide for 

nonterminal illnesses. A few days ago, a Montreal hospital 

said that it may allow assisted suicide in its palliative care 

unit. Across Canada, some provincial governments and 
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mailto:kbourke@rcdvictoria.org
http://www.rcdvictoria.org/
http://www.cccb.ca/site/eng/media-room/euthanasia-and-assisted-suicide
http://www.cccb.ca/site/eng/media-room/euthanasia-and-assisted-suicide
http://www.ewtnmissionaries.com/
http://www.ewtn.com/
mailto:sdubroy@ewtn.com


 

medical regulators are trying to compel participation in 

euthanasia and assisted suicide by doctors and other 

health-care workers. 
 

Can anyone doubt that before long what few protections 

exist will be history, just as Canada’s previous law against 

assisted suicide is history? 
 

We need to redouble efforts to help members of our 

communities who feel that suicide is the answer to their 

suffering. We must call on our governments and on the 

medical community to provide better and more accessible 

palliative care, and on all Canadians to alleviate the 

loneliness of those who feel isolated and abandoned. Why 

is it that in a wealthy country like Canada most people 

still die without quality palliative or home care? Why is it 

that when suicide rates in many communities are at crisis 

level, we have no robust suicide prevention strategy? How 

can it be that in a society that is finally beginning to 

recognize the equal dignity of vulnerable and disabled 

persons, we are introducing laws that seem to target them 

for assisted suicide? 
 

I support Canada’s multi-faith and multi-cultural leaders 

who recently called for strong, well-resourced, national 

strategies for palliative care and suicide prevention in 

Canada. Suicide is never the answer to suffering. 
 

I also stand with the many medical professionals who 

have strongly affirmed their opposition to taking part in 

killing their patients. Unless their right to treat patients 

without coercion to participate in suicide is affirmed, I 

can foresee widespread resistance by individuals, 

institutions and conscientious objectors. 
 

We are willing to work with provincial governments and 

medical authorities to help resolve conflicts that will arise. 

We will work with regulators to ensure that whatever 

legislation and regulations are introduced will respect the 

rights of those individuals and institutions that do not wish 

to be complicit in homicide. 
 

The Catholic Church’s Teaching on the Eucharist 
The holy Catholic Church teaches that at the moment of 

the Consecration of the Mass, the bread and wine on the 

altar truly become the Body, Blood, Soul, and Divinity of 

Jesus Christ. The bread and wine cease to exist, though 

the appearances and properties, or accidents, of bread 

and wine remain. This momentous change is known as 

transubstantiation - change of substance. 
 

 ADORATION OF THE EUCHARIST 
The consecrated Host and the Precious Blood under the 

form of wine are given the adoration that is reserved for 

God alone, since they are, indeed, Almighty God Himself. 

This highest form of veneration is known as latria. The 

opinions that Christ is only in the Eucharistic elements as 

in a sign, or that Christ is received only spiritually, were 

condemned by the Council of Trent. 

THE REAL PRESENCE 
Both the bread and wine become the whole Jesus Christ - 

His Body, Blood, Soul and Divinity, so that the recipient 
 

 

receives Christ whole and entire under either form. 

Furthermore, the tiniest particle of a consecrated Host or 

the smallest drop of consecrated “wine” is Christ. Yet 

Christ is not divided, He remains one. Our Lord is present 

as long as the appearances of bread and wine remain. 

When a consecrated Host is digested or dissolved in 

water, and no longer has the appearance of bread, it is no 

longer Jesus. Thus Our Lord is present in a communicant 

for about 15 minutes, and one should adore Him within 

oneself as long as He is sacramentally present. While it is 

true that God is everywhere, as the Creator and Sustainer 

of all things, and that He is present by sanctifying grace in 

all souls in the state of grace, these are spiritual presences. 

The Eucharistic presence of Christ - Body, Blood, Soul 

and Divinity - is entirely unique, and it alone is referred to 

as the Divine Presence. 
 

GUIDELINES FOR RECEIVING COMMUNION 

To receive Holy Communion worthily, one must be in the 

state of grace, that is, free of having committed a mortal 

sin that has not been confessed and absolved in the 

Sacrament of Penance. To receive Holy Communion in 

the state of mortal sin is itself a mortal sin of sacrilege. A 

person who has committed a mortal sin must first cleanse 

his soul in the Sacrament of Penance before receiving 

Communion. St. Paul declares (1Cor. 11:29) that anyone 

who would receive the Eucharist unworthily eats and 

drinks judgment to himself. (The sin of sacrilegious 

Communion is of course forgivable in the Sacrament of 

Penance.) The communicant must also, in addition to 

being in the state of grace, have a right intention and 

perform the required fast. The current requirement is to 

fast from all food and drink (except water and true 

medicine) for one hour before the actual time of receiving. 

Fasting for a longer time - for example, for three hours or 

from midnight – is an excellent preparation.  

The serious Catholic will also strive to purify his soul 

from venial sin in order to provide a worthy dwelling 

place in his heart for Our Lord. The best immediate 

preparation for Holy Communion is praying the Mass 

devoutly. … to be continued next bulletin. 
 

Pope Elevates Memorial of 

St. Mary Magdalene to Feast Day 
Recognizing St. Mary Magdalene's role as the first to 

witness Christ's resurrection and as a "true and authentic 

evangelizer," Pope Francis raised the July 22 memorial of 

St. Mary Magdalene to a feast on the Church's liturgical 

calendar." In giving St. Mary Magdalene the honour of 

being the first person to see the empty tomb and the first 

to listen to the truth of the Resurrection, "Jesus has a 

special consideration and mercy for this woman, who 

manifests her love for Him, looking for Him in the garden 

with anguish and suffering." 

"It is right that the liturgical celebration of this woman has 

the same level of feast given to the celebration of the 

apostles in the general Roman calendar and highlights the 

special mission of this woman who is an example and 

model for every woman in the Church.” 

 
 



 

ADVERTISE: We are in search of a Volunteer  

Coordinator to canvass business groups from the general   

public or from our own parishioners to advertise in our  

Bulletins. Interested please call 384-3884, or email: 

office@qop.ca We appreciate the support of these sponsors. 

Please support them: 

 
              

                 McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      

          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

             CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

 

    
 
 

 

Diocesan Website 
Bishop Gary will be doing a series of videos during the 

Jubilee Year of Mercy, each filmed in a location where the 

mercy of God meets the people of God.  

Website: www.rcdvictoria.org 
 

 

 

      
 

 

Marian Pilgrimage-Spain, Portugal and France 

Fr. Stephen Paine will be leading a pilgrimage to 

the Marian Shrines of Europe, Sept. 24 to Oct. 7, 

2016.  The pilgrimage will begin in Madrid, and go 

on to Avila, Fatima, Santiago de Compostela, 

Burgos, Lourdes, Barcelona, Montserrat, Saragossa, 

before returning to Madrid.  Please visit 

http://www.sampaguitatravel.com, or contact 

Priscilla toll-free at 1-888-874-9533 
 

Pilgrimage to Guadalupe - October 17-23, 2016 

Join us as we visit the places where evil was conquered 

under the mantle of the Blessed Virgin Mary!  Experience 

the gorgeous colonial city of Puebla. Visit the largest 

pyramid in the world in Cholula.  Visit the amazing St. 

Michael’s Miracle and Our Lady of Ocotlan.  

Experience all the beautiful and cultural places of the new 

world’s largest city, Mexico City, including the home of 

St. Juan Diego, the remains of Blessed Miguel Pro,  

ancient Teotihuacan, the canals of Xochimilco, the 

churches of Coyoacan, and of course, visit twice the 

Shrine of Our Lady of Guadalupe. All travel, 

accommodation, and most meals provided. Price: $3100   

Chaplain: Fr. John Laszczyk, Rector, St Andrew’s 

Cathedral & Vicar General, Diocese of Victoria.   

Tour Leader & Contact for Itinerary & Details:   

Denise Buckley - two-bucks@shaw.ca or 250-339-1807   

And if you wish, extend your stay in Mexico to Puerto 

Vallarta staying at the all-inclusive Royal Decameron 

Resort until Sat. Oct. 29. The price of $695.00 per person 

includes airfare from Mexico City to Puerto Vallarta, 

airport transfers, accommodations, all meals, all 

drinks, nightly entertainment and return flights to either 

Victoria or Comox. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul’s 
Join us in a prayerful celebration of St. Vincent de Paul’s 

100 years of service on Vancouver Island on Saturday, 

Sept. 10
th

 -11
th

 at Bethlehem Retreat Centre in 

Nanaimo. Cost is $150 ($130 until June 30th). Commuter 

$94.00, Retreat Directors: Fr John Brioux OMI & Fr. 

Jim Bekkema, SSVP Chaplain. For more information 

and to register: 250-727-0007 
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